
 

 

ISM/SMO/HKS/ChristmasConcert 

 

22nd November 2023 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 21st DECEMBER 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Your child has agreed to participate in a winter concert, as part of our choir. The concert will be held at Etone 

College on Thursday 21st December from 5:30pm-7:15pm (approx.).  I am pleased to have our pupils present on 

such occasions as they are talented performers who will really help to make this evening very special. 

 

I am writing to confirm your child’s involvement in the proceedings. All pupils involved in this event are required 

to wear concert dress; black shirt, long black skirt/trousers and black shoes. Pupils should arrive at 4.45pm and 

report to the main hall. 

 

Please complete the consent form contained within the link/QR code below.  The consent form needs to be 

completed as without this your child will not be allowed to participate.  Please also report any changes to your 

child’s medical form held in school.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/NnavSLxBBT            

 

Please note that all places on trips/events are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 

Should your child be removed from the trip due to poor behaviour or attendance concerns, we 

would not accept liability for any payments made and no refunds will be issued. Additionally, the 

consent from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send your child home at your expense if your 

child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others or the good name of the school. 

 

 

Parents and families are welcome to attend. Please complete the separate link/QR code below to order your 

tickets; 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/YSStq1FqWJ             

 

Should you have any queries please contact Mrs Kaye-Shepheard. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/NnavSLxBBT
https://forms.office.com/e/YSStq1FqWJ

